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Proposed Multi-Academy Trust (MAT) 
 

Trustees (voluntary) 
(Required if a MAT is formed) 

 
We are looking for people to work with us who will share our commitment to excellence, innovation and 
collaboration, who can attend daytime and/or evening meetings, with any of the following skillset/experience: 
 
• Accountancy and/or Finance 
• Experience of serving on a Board of Directors 
• Legal skills and/or qualifications 
• Social Services 
• Business experience  
 
In return you would know that you would be making a difference to the life chances of children and young people 
as part of a group of schools which sit at the heart of their communities. 
 
The role of Trustee would be challenging but also rewarding.  In giving something back to the community, 
Trustees would develop a range of both new and existing skills, receiving free training and opportunities for 
professional development. 
 
As a Trustee you would not be expected to have a working knowledge of the education sector.  What is more 
important to the role is your specific working skillset. 
 
For more information about the role, the MAT schools’ aims & objectives and application details, please visit our 
school’s website, 
www.fountainsfederation.co.uk 
 
Completed applications should be sent for the attention of the Executive Headteacher to,  

The Fountains Primary School or The Fountains High School 
Bitham Lane 
Stretton 
Burton upon Trent 
Staffordshire 
DE13 0HB 
 

http://www.fountainsfederation.co.uk/
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The proposed MAT will be committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people 
and would expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This position would require an enhance DBS 
check.  
 
 
Closing date:  12:00 noon, Wednesday 13th December 2017 
 
 

 


